
BY ALDS. STAMPER, RAINEY, COGGS, SPIKER, BORKOWSKI, PEREZ, DODD 

Resolution expressing condolences to the family and friends of Keith Carrington.  

 

WHEREAS, 

KEITH CARRINGTON 

highly regarded and respected for his service to the City of Milwaukee, passed from this life at 

the age of  48 on August 22, 2022, and services were held at New Testament Church on 

September 10, 2022; and 

WHEREAS, Keith Carrington served as a principal and educator for 25 years in the 

Milwaukee Public Schools, as he dedicated his time and energy to changing the lives of the 

children he taught, and he was described as a dedicated mentor and friend by all who knew him, 

and students of his have stated that he even saved their lives when they were walking down the 

wrong path; and     

WHEREAS, Keith cared about the work he was doing, and he even volunteered and 

ministered at the Milwaukee Rescue Mission, going above and beyond to be a light for his 

community; and 

WHEREAS, Along with working for Milwaukee Public Schools, Keith also spent his 

summers mentoring youth at Marquette University’s National Youth Sports Program, and led a 

mentoring program for young men through his fraternity; and 

WHEREAS, Keith will be remembered as a husband, father, mentor, life-saver, and he 

leaves behind memories for all who knew him to cherish; and 

WHEREAS, Keith Carrington leaves behind his beloved wife Tanzanique, his daughter 

Cairee, and many loving family and friends; now, therefore be it  

RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith offers its 

sincere condolences to the family and friends of Keith Carrington, and mourns with deep sorrow 

the passing of this fine man and dedicated educator and leader; and, be it 

FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of the resolution be presented 

to the family of Keith Carrington.   

 Introduced by Common Council members Russell W. Stamper, II, Khalif J. Rainey, Milele A. 

Coggs, Mark A. Borkowski, Scott Spiker, José G. Pérez and Nikiya Dodd and approved by all 

members of the Milwaukee Common Council on September 20, 2022. 

 

 


